
 
 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
SEALED BIDS will be received by the Village Clerk of the Village of Head of The Harbor at 500 
North Country Road, St James, New York, 11780 on Monday September 18, 2017, at 10:00 a.m. 
at which time they will be publicly opened and read and the Contract awarded as soon thereafter 
as practicable for the: 
  

 
 2017 DEEPWELLS LANE COBBLE REPAIR 

2107 PINOAK LANE DRAINAGE 
 
  VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR, NEW YORK 
  
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: 
 
Furnish labor, material and equipment to remove and replace cobble curb on Deepwells 
Lane (Contract A) and install drainage structure on Pinoak Lane (Contract B) in the Village 
of Head of The Harbor . 
 
Bid document may be examined and obtained at the Village Hall, between the hours of 9:00 AM 
and 2:00 PM Monday thru Thursday except Holidays on and after Thursday September 7, 2017. 
 
Each proposal must be accompanied by a certified check made payable to the Village Head of 
The Harbor in the amount of $250.00. 
 
The Village reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 
 

By Order of the Board of Trustees 
Village of Head of The Harbor 

  Margaret O’Keefe, Village Clerk 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


